## McHenry, Stephen

From: Quandt, Jeff

Sent: Monday, September 12, 2005 11:10 AM

To: 'Lidgett, Diana (D.L.)'

Cc: Shapiro, William (W.); McHenry, Stephen Subject: RE: PE05-041 Volvo Request for Extension

Dear Ms. Lidgett,

Your request for an extension to respond to PE05-041 is granted. The new due date for responding is October 6, 2005. Please provide a partial response by the original due date with the Information Volvo is able to collect by that time.

Regards,
Jeffrey Quandt, Chief
Vehicle Control Division (NVS-213)
Office of Defects Investigation
National Highway Treffic Safety Administration
400 7th St., SW
Washington, DC 20590

(202) 366-5207

----Original Message----

From: Lidgett, Diana (D.L.) [mailto:dildgett@volvocars.com]

Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2005 1:05 PM

To: Quandt, Jeff

Cc: Shapiro, William (W.); McHenry, Stephen Subject: PE05-041 Volvo Request for Extension

Dear Mr. Quandt;

Due to the large amount of data and in conjunction with a person from Sweden being in the United States, Volvo hereby requests that Volvo's response to PE05-041 be accepted on October 6, 2005.

Please let us know if this is acceptable.

Best regards,

Diana Lidgett

Manager, Compliance Programs
Regulations and Compliance
Volvo Cars of North America, LLC
1 Volvo Drive (Bldg. B), Rockleigh, NJ 07647

★Desk: 201 768 7300, ext. 7249 e-mail: dlidpett@volvocars.com

FAX: 201-784-4989